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Greg Gibson 750 East Pratt Street, Suite 1600

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs Baltimore, Maryland 21202

UniStar
NUCLEAR ENERGY

September 17, 2010

UN#10-243

Elder A. Ghigiarelli, Jr.
Deputy Program Administrator
Federal Consistency Coordinator
Wetlands and Waterways Program
Maryland Department of the Environment
1800 Washington Boulevard
Baltimore, MD 21230

Subject: Coastal Zone Management Act
Federal Consistency Timeclock Stay
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant Unit 3
Calvert County, Maryland

Reference: Elder A. Ghigiarelli, Jr. (MDE) to Dimitri Lutchenkov (UNE) letter dated
September 10, 2010.

This letter provides the UniStar Nuclear Energy (UNE) agreement, on behalf of Calvert Cliffs 3
Nuclear Project, LLC, to stay the six-month consistency timeclock as requested in the
referenced letter for the proposed construction of a third reactor at the Calvert Cliffs Nuclear
Power Plant site in Calvert County, Maryland.

If you have any questions concerning this transmittal, please call Mr. Dimitri Lutchenkov at
(410) 470-5524.

Sincerely,

Greg Gibson

cc: Mohammad Ebrahimi - Maryland Department of the Environment
Woody Francis - US Army Corps of Engineers
Susan Gray - Power Plant Research Program
Cheryl Kerr - Maryland Department of the Environment
Laura Quinn - NRC Project Manager, Environmental Projects Branch 2
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bcc: Jim Burkman - Constellation
Lisa Decker - Constellation
Dimitri Lutchenkov - UNE
Ed Miller - Constellation


